MAINE STATE LEGISLATURE

The following document is provided by the

LAW AND LEGISLATIVE DIGITAL LIBRARY

at the Maine State Law and Legislative Reference Library

http://legislature.maine.gov/lawlib



Reproduced from scanned originals with text recognition applied (searchable text may contain some errors and/or omissions)

This document is from the files of the Office of the Maine Attorney General as transferred to the Maine State Law and Legislative Reference Library on January 19, 2022

October 10, 1963

Honorable Robert A. Marden Senate Chamber Fresident's Office Augusta, Maine

Dear Bob:

In your letter to the Attorney General dated September 25, 1963, you ask for an opinion as to the legality and propriety of a drug store offering subscription drugs at discount to members of a retired person's association.

I am not aware of any statutory prevision, or rule or regulation of the Board of Pharmacy, which would make such an offer illegal or improper, provided there is no violation of either the Unfair Sales Act or the Fair Trade Act.

Very truly yours,

Leon V. Walker, Jr. Assistant Attorney General

LVWJE:H